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Due to construction work for The Baird Family Hospital and The 
ANCHOR Centre we are installing a zebra crossing on Foresterhill 
Road. 

On Thursday 18 February, starting at 8pm a temporary Stop/Go 
traffic system will be in operation during the application of new 
road markings. Please see map opposite for details. This work is 
scheduled to last for approximately three hours.

Priority access will always be given to emergency vehicles.

This work will not affect access to the Foresterhill Health Campus 
however we do apologise for any inconvenience caused.
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